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WHOA March Board Meeting Minutes

WHOA Board Meeting 3/25/2021
Meeting called to order at 7:10pm
Attending: Shauna, Patti, Trish, Jared and George
Meeting Minutes by Margie
 
The only topic for discussion at this meeting was the pool and
common area.  Patti reviewed the protocol that allowed us to open the
pool and common area for a short season last year and discussed the
CDC recommendations for this year.  Following an extensive
discussion it was decided that:
 
1.  The pool and common area including tennis, pickleball and
volleyball courts will open Memorial Day Weekend and remain open
through Labor Day.  
 
2. The hours of operation will be 9am to 7pm. Closing at 7 to allow Patti
the time needed to perform cleaning and disinfecting procedures
before dark. 
 
3. To reduce cleaning and sanitation, the pool furniture and picnic
tables will remain in storage.  The clubhouse will be unavailable.  
 
4. No food will be permitted in the pool area.  
 
5. Bathrooms and showers as well as doorknobs, gates and pool
railings will be cleaned and disinfected daily.
 
6. Hand sanitizer will be provided.
 
7. We will not be taking reservations for the pool.  
 
8. Occupancy will be limited to 15 in the pool area, residents only, no
guests.  
 
9. Everyone is asked to adhere to CDC social distancing guidelines.  
 
10. We ask that people limit their time if others are waiting.  
 
11. We will be taking reservations for the picnic area and ask that
parties be limited to no more than 50.  As stated previously, picnic
tables will remain stored.  The reservation calendar can be viewed on
our website CLICK HERE  and reservations can be made by emailing
margie@woodlandsmccall.org with date, time, residence name and
contact phone number.
 
Please be advised that we will follow these rules and guidelines and we
will make changes only if circumstances or CDC guidelines change.

 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:08pm.
 
FYI: For those homeowners interested we will advertise the
WOODLANDS COMMUNITY YARD SALE for Saturday May 29, 8am-
3pm.  We will encourage masks and social distancing.
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